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We initiated this investigation pursuant to an allegation that a center at a university allowed 
employees to mischarge to an NSF award. We requested supplementary award information from 
the university and reviewed these documents along with available award information obtained 
from internal and external sources. A request for information was sent to the email address listed 
in the original complaint, but the transaction generated an “undeliverable” email notification. The 
complainant did not provide any other identifiers or means of communication in the original 
correspondence with our office. We have concluded that there is insufficient evidence to 
substantiate the allegations or warrant additional investigation.       
 
This case is closed with no further action taken. 
 
 


